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Kia ora,

I am writing to ECAN to object the undemocratic addition of a second councillor to the
South Canterbury ward.

I object, because a second councillor for South Canterbury will mean a 20% under-
representation of Christchurch residents compared to the current 2% under-
representation of wider Canterbury residents. The current proposal would result in a
highly un-proportional representation per resident and therefore also be highly
undemocratic.  I therefore urge Ecan to return to the original proposal, with one Councillor
representing South Canterbury.

Kind regards,

Connie Christensen
5 Aldgate St,
Christchurch 8051
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